
1

From: Shirley M.Coughlin <info@midasgoldcomments.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 28, 2020 5:33 PM
To: Support Stibnite; jay.natoli@gmail.com; natalie
Subject: Comments on Midas Gold project

I support the Midas Gold Project at Stibnite. In 1979 I went to Stibnite and saw all of the damage done by previous 
mining operations. I went to Stibnite in 2018 and saw the work that Midas Gold had done to restore the site. The plans 
that Midas Gold has to do more restoration to the site can do nothing but improve the environmental conditions at 
Stibnite and the waterways downstream. 
 
The addition to the tax base of valley county should help the county provide more services to the residents of Valley 
County. 
 
 
 
Shirley Coughlin 
 
 


